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From: Debs Ellert 

Sent: 27 November 2024 17:25

To: Planning

Subject: Concern Planning Application - 2024/4687/P and 2022/2230/P 

Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hello,  
 

Having recently been aware of the building work of this case  - Planning Application - 2024/4687/P 
as well as cases 2022/2230/P ( when the vast scaffolding was erected this week) I am greatly 
concerned by the access to light that these works will have on my property - Flats 1-2, 8 Ainger 
Road.  I note that sunlight analysis has been undertaken on the my properties 1 - 7 
Ainger Road however my property which i believe will be far more greatly impacted has not been 
taken into consideration at all and I am very concerned. 
 

I was not aware of any planning requests and am now anxious to understand the scale to which 
my property will be affected. 
 

Please could you urgently review this  
 

Many thanks  
Deborah Ellert 
 

  

 


